
Hello, 

I am writing in opposition to SB 2360. This bill limits the access of information for 

children and adults. There are already laws and filters in place on the internet in schools and 

libraries. The definitions of North Dakota contemporary standards and the opinion of a 

reasonable adult are vague. Books that reference the LGBTQ+ community are often claimed to 

be explicit, even if they aren’t. Parents have the right to monitor and restrict what their children 

read, but this should not limit what the general population decides to read. I encourage you to 

vote do not pass on SB 2360. 

Thank you, 

Wesley Byzewski 


